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Marlborough Berth & Mooring 
Association.  
 
(Incorporated Society)   
 
Box 692 Picton   Email marlb.berth.mrg.assn@xtra.co.nz  
www.mbma.org.nz 
 

 
 

NEWSLETTER RE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING & 
SUBSCRIPTION 2008-2009 YEAR 

 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
Approximately 50 members attended on 31 May at the Waikawa Boating Club. 
 
The Notice of Motion circulated re Executive Membership was passed as circulated, and seven 
members plus a Chairman were elected. 
 
The Executive for 2008-2009 is 
 
Chairman  Graeme Kerr 
 
Executive  Neil Croad Pat Copp Dick Hall Phil Vining 
 
New members Peter Thorne-George 

Sounds resident, Port Marlborough tenant, formerly manager Chaffers Marina 
Wellington 

   Dick Hall 
   Picton resident, Picton tenant, well known in marine circles 
   Paul Wil l iams 
   Blenheim resident, Waikawa tenant, professional planner, RMA expert 
   Phil McMath 

Blenheim resident, Waikawa Moorings owner, long involvement in marine 
matters 

 
 
SUBSCRIPTION 
Our Financial Year end is 31 March.  Last year all our members were very generous in 
establishing a fighting fund in addition to the subscription of $25. Many donated $75+. 
 
Attached is our Year End Financial Statements and analysis 1 April 2007 to end May 2008. 
Major expenditure to date has been on Legal Fees and 70% of this pertaining to the Moorings 
Applications and hearing.  We have retained excellent Legal Representation who have worked 
on a much reduced fee basis.  
 
Discussion at the AGM around fees and donations suggested Moorings Owners 
should be prepared to donate somewhat more this year as we sti l l have legal 
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work to finalise and ensure the establishment of Moorings ownership as you 
have been advised. 
 
We suggest a donation of $50 plus $25 subscription from moorings owners 
would be in order. 

 
All other members should pay $25 plus a donation as they see fair. 
 
Remember a lot of time is being given by people on your behalf including the 
above committee who give all t ime voluntary to ensure fairness in al l areas with 
considerable effort planned again this year as to Rental Regimes in al l areas 
with Port Marlborough. 
 
 

WE CAN ONLY BE EFFECTIVE WITH YOUR SUPPORT 
 
 
Instructions re Direct Credit are on the attached invoice otherwise please send your cheque 
to the Association at the above address. 
 
ADDRESSES AND CONTACT DETAILS 
We realise some members may not have been receiving communication due to email or postal 
addresses being incorrect on our database.  Please take a moment to provide updated details 
below should this be the case.  Email addresses are our preferred contact method.  
 
WEB SITE 
We are working on this and encourage you to take a tour and give your feedback or send to a 
friend to join. You will find our latest newsletters, forms, Chairman’s report etc.  Our website 
is www.mbma.org.nz 
 
Any queries please feel free to contact any committee member 
 
Graeme Kerr gdkerr@xtra.co.nz 573 7172  
Neil Croad neildicroad@xtra.co.nz 577 6670 021 437 209 
Phil McMath phil@constructioncoatingsltd.co.nz 579 4774 021 458 
161 
Paul Williams paul.williams@smartalliances.co.nz 579 6211 0274 
577 009 
Phil Vining philvining@xtra.co.nz 573 7457 027 466 939 
Pat Copp pat_copp@xtra.co.nz  021 658 308  
Dick Hall dick@maritime.co.nz 573 7603 027 448 1866 
Peter Thorne-George peter.tg@xtra.co.nz 573 4509
 0274 439 535 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAME 
 
ADDRESS 
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E MAIL 
 
PHONE 
 
BOAT NAME 
 
Pls return to MBMA, PO Box 692, Picton 

 


